
 

Fishing Report 23rd March 2015 
 

The excellent fishing has continued throughout our 
first full week of the 2015 season producing a rod 
average of 10.72. This is more than double the rod 

average at this time last season so fingers crossed it 
continues! 

We have had a mix of conditions throughout the 
week leading to lots of different methods being 
used. It has been interesting to see that some 

anglers have seen success on buzzers and dry flies 
this early in the season. 

Rod Average 
The rod average for this week was 10.72 with 579 fish caught by 54 anglers. 
 

Best Rainbow/Brown 
The heaviest rainbow caught this week was 7lbs 6oz by Mr C Critchley. 
No Browns were recorded this week. 
 

Top Spots 
The most successful areas have been all along the east side of the reservoir and towards the north end. Fishtail Creek, Tower 
Bank and Brown Ale Bay have also been popular. 
  

Methods & Flies 
The most successful patterns were montana, booby, minkie, black and green lures, cats whisker and buzzers. 
Most anglers have used sinking lines on a fast retrieve. 
 

Carsington Spring Open Competition 2015 
The 2015 Spring Open will will be held on Sat 11th April 2015 we have a few boats left for this competition so don't miss out. For 
more information and booking click here. 
 

New for 2015 - Fly Fishing Seminar 
If you would like to learn more about reservoir fishing then Don Stazicker and Steve Yeomans are hosting a fly fishing seminar at 
Carsington on Sat 18th April 2015. They have a few places left so don't miss out. Bookings are being taken directly by Steve on 
enquiries@midlands-flyfishing.co.uk 

 

A big thank you from Carsington fishery for the recent donation from 
the Freemasons of St Oswolds Lodge, Ashbourne 

On Saturday 14th March our opening day, Calvin Boam the Master of 
the St Oswald Lodge of Freemasons No 850 in Ashbourne, presented the 
fishery with a new 'equipment barrow' to enable our anglers to take 
their valued equipment safely down to the boats. This is the second 
'equipment barrow' we have on site and will enhance the assistance we 
give to the many abled and disabled anglers who visit on a regular basis 
to use our two Wheely Boats, one of which was provided with financial 
assistance from the Freemasons. 

Booking Online 
It is now possible to book your days fishing online 24/7. It’s a great way of making a booking out of hours and checking the 
availability of boats. 

Don’t forget to book your boat in advance to avoid disappointment.  
Boats can leave the jetty from 8.30am 

All boats are back to the jetty by 6.00pm 
Please allow a few minutes to return from your fishing spot 

 

http://www.carsingtonwater.com/fishing/spring-open/cat_38.html

